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March 30, 2020 

 
 
Dear ICMI Country Representatives, 

I hope this finds you and your families and friends in good health. 

Although the ICME14 has been postponed to July 2021, a main item of the General 
Assembly, which is the election of the new EC must take place this year. This will 
enable the new EC to take office on January 1, 2021. 

Give the current global situation, the only option we have is to hold the election 
electronically. Fortunately, in our world today this is possible. The EC has thus 
decided to hold the election in July 2020 as planned. Since all previous elections 
have taken place during a General Assembly, we will need to make some 
adjustments this time; however, making sure at the same time, to abide by the Terms 
of Reference1 within which ICMI operates. Following the procedures carefully will 
ensure that we will hold a fair, transparent, and secure process.  

We intend to send out detailed procedures for the election by late April.  

Sincerely yours, 

Abraham Arcavi 
ICMI Secretary General 

 

                                                      
1 See https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/EC/Procedures_ICMI_2006-31-12_2012 
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